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I am writing to urge you not to delay Oregon’s clean truck rules for healthier air. With 

mounting threats to our climate and environment coming down from the federal level, 

we need to do more in Oregon to take action on climate, not backtrack. 

 

Diesel pollution has devastating impacts, and Oregon communities are already 

suffering. Diesel pollution specifically contains 40 cancer-causing compounds, 

contributes to 176 premature deaths annually, and costs our state $2 billion in health 

impacts each year. One of the fastest ways to cut this deadly pollution is by 

implementing our state’s long-established clean truck rules. Please prioritize public 

health over the profits of oil and gas companies. HB 3119 is a deliberate attack on 

our promise of healthier air. Please vote no on HB 3119. 

 


